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CMER Request 
 
Proponent: Roads Project Team Date: 23 April 2024 

Contact: Charlie Luce, Charles.luce@usda.gov PM: Alexander Prescott 
alexander.prescott@dnr.wa.gov 

Project Name/Issue: Road Prescription-Scale Effectiveness Monitoring Project 
 
Request: Review of the Sediment Trap Efficiency (STE) Detailed Implementation Plan (DIP) for 
the Road Prescription-Scale Effectiveness Monitoring Project. 

Funding Source: AMP Budget Urgency: High 
Request Description:  
The Road Prescription-Scale Effectiveness Monitoring Project Team requests CMER review of 
the revised STE DIP. 
 
In the July 2020 CMER meeting the Roads Project Team shared an initial version of the STE 
DIP. Since that time, the experimental set-up has been modified to improve the practicality of 
implementation and to more efficiently capture the data necessary to inform our empirical model 
in development. The Project Team plans to execute the STE in June 2024 in Forks, WA. 
 
Provided with this CMER Request are copies of the 2020 STE DIP and the new 2024 STE DIP. 
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